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08.09.20 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Outdoor Clothing 
 
As part of our risk assessment which enabled us to return to school in August, we 
have to ensure that children are outside as often as possible.  This means that the 
children will be outside at break and lunch times and will also take part in outdoor 
learning during class time. 
 
Please ensure that your child comes to school with clothing for wet weather as this 
will not be a bar to the children being outside.  Ideally this would be a waterproof 
jacket and waterproof shoes (hat, scarves and gloves would be good too).  Children 
should come to school wearing these and they will then return with them at the end of 
the day.  Please ensure that all your child’s clothing / belongings is clearly marked 
with their name. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Susan Ironside 
Head Teacher 
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